Regular Monthly Meecting
March 13, 2003

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held
on Thursday, March 13, 2003, 6:00 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building
with Supervisors Larry Herman and Richard Schweinsberg present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved form the previous meeting.

Chief Nocera gave to monthly police report.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Larry Herman to approve payment of the
general fund expenses.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Larry Herman to approve payment of the
sewer fund expenses.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Larry Herman to approve the Daugherty
Road LLC Subdivision, contingent upon satisfaction of reviewed items by the Lawrence
County Planning Department.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Larry Herman to authorize the solicitor to
advertise for adoption the changes to the Recycling & Burning Ordinances.

Public Comment:

Mr and Mrs Book of Hollow Road, asked what could be done about neighbors junk and
sewage problems.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Larry Herman to adjourn.




